
 

 

The last Amnesty International meeting of the year will be on Thursday, May 26th in room 109. Please come out 

and help plan next year’s events and focus. 

 

¡Hole amigos! Our next Spain Trip meeting will be on Thursday, May 26th in room 3-4 at 2:15.  

Current travelers must attend and newcomers are welcome.  

Any questions see Sonora Klick in room 3-4.  ¡Hasta la vista! 

 

Any senior who has had perfect attendance during senior year, please come see Mrs. Spellman 

no later than Wednesday of this week.  I will need this information for graduation.  Once you 

give me your name, your attendance will be monitored and if you do not have any absences the 

rest of the year, you will be announced at graduation and listed in the program book, etc.  

 

Any senior who has enlisted in the military, please see Mrs. Spellman as soon as possible.  She 

will need your name for graduation.  You will be listed in the program and announced at the 

graduation ceremony, please take care of this today. 

   

Seniors, please remind your parents if you need additional graduation tickets over the six you 

were given, please tell them to e-mail Mrs. Spellman or you can stop up and give her the total 

tickets you need.  If you do not need the six general admission tickets everyone is given, please 

also see Mrs. Spellman so she can pull the tickets out of your envelope for the other students. 

Deadline to order any additional tickets’ is Friday, June 10th.    

 

The Southern Regional Girls Basketball Team is holding a clothing drive.  Items needed are, all 

clothing items, shoes, blankets, sheets, stuffed animals and working bikes.  Please give to any 

basketball player or Coach Bucci.   
 

All staff is cordially invited to attend our Scholarship Awards Ceremony scheduled for Thursday, June 2nd at 

6:00 p.m. in the 11/12 gymnasium.  This evening is rewarding for both students and staff.  Please come out and 

support our local scholarship donors and see what the remarkable end result will be. 
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